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Did you know? 

Coming Up Quick! 

Mr

UNO Cards

Staggered Start Family Feedback form - Due October 10
         Please share your thoughts on our Staggered Start. The link can be
found here.  Thank you to those families who have already shared your
feedback. 

Owl Power - Weekly Update
Week Of:  October 9 - October 13

780-942-2901
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca 

Kindergarten
Day!

Coffee Chat with
New Admin

Team
 @ 8:45 am -

9:45am 
All Owl Grown
Ups Welcome

Kindergarten
Day!

Team Colour
Day

Fire Safety
Presentations for
Kindergarten to

Grade 3 (including
a fire truck tour!)

No School

PD DAYPD DAYPD DAY

No School 

School Assembly
 @ 9:15 - All Owl
Grown Ups
Welcome

Fire Drill - PM

School Council
Meeting @ 6:30
pm

Character Education OR Non-Denominational Religion Instruction
Form - due October 10 at noon.
       Please indicate which class you would like your child to participate
in.  Forms can be found here.

School Picture Day - October 18 - Bring your best smiles! 

      Ochre Park School is looking for
donations of used decks of UNO
cards to use for our numeracy
instruction. If you have some you are
willing to part with, please send
them to the office.  Thank you for
your consideration. :) 

Outcome Based Reporting
      Teachers at Ochre Park School are transitioning to something new; Outcome Based Reporting. Outcome-
based reporting is a method of reporting your child’s academic progress.  It provides parents with detailed
information about their child's progress and development. Outcome-based reporting centers on the actual
learning outcomes provided by Alberta Education and your child’s progress in meeting these outcomes; there is
no longer an explicit focus on reporting individual assignments.  This approach offers parents a more
comprehensive and nuanced understanding of their child's educational journey.  
        Over the next few weeks, you can expect regular and more detailed communication about this change. 

Dressing for the Weather
It’s that wonderful time of year when we experience a variety of weather conditions in one day. Please ensure you
are sending your child dressed appropriately for the changing weather conditions.  Sturgeon Public School Division
Policy notes that our students go outside to -25, including wind chill.  Please make sure to clearly label your child’s
shoes/boots, hats/toques, mitts/gloves, coats, and snow pants with their name. 

https://forms.gle/JDE3NaCXM4R2pgth8
https://forms.gle/8ZKNomuDU9fZR1YY7
https://curriculum.learnalberta.ca/curriculum/en
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4609

